
From: Swierk, Robert
To: Calfee, Christopher@CNRA
Cc: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA; Chris Ganson
Subject: Confirming statewide adoption date of Section 15064.3
Date: Tuesday, July 3, 2018 11:07:34 AM

Hello, Chris ---
 

Happy 4th of July!  Hope all is going well for you up at CNRA.
 
We’re glad to see you guys take the next step with the 15-Day Language yesterday.  We saw the
reference in the Notice about correcting the statewide adoption date of Section 15064.3 to 2020,
and the change to July 1, 2020 in the actual 15-Day Language.  Just wanted to confirm that you
definitely mean July 1, 2020 and not January 1, 2020, because many agencies including VTA have
been working towards the 1/1/2020 date based on past webinars/etc with OPR and other
organizations.  Would you please confirm?
 
Thanks very much!
Rob
 
 

From: Calfee, Christopher@CNRA [mailto:Christopher.Calfee@RESOURCES.CA.GOV] 
Sent: Monday, July 2, 2018 5:04 PM
To: CNRA_CEQA_GUIDELINE@LISTSERVICE.CNRA.CA.GOV
Subject: Notice of 15-Day Revisions to the CEQA Guidelines
 
On January 26, 2018, the California Natural Resources Agency (“Agency”) published a Notice of
Proposed Rulemaking to update the Guidelines Implementing the California Environmental Quality
Act (“CEQA Guidelines”). The Agency conducted public hearings on the proposal on March 14 and
March 15, 2018.  Revisions to the originally-proposed changes to the Guidelines (“15-day language”)
are now available for public comment.  The text of the 15-day language, notice, and related
documents are available on the Agency’s website at: http://resources.ca.gov/ceqa/.  Comments
regarding the 15-day language must be submitted to the Agency by 5:00pm on July 20, 2018.
 
Christopher Calfee
Deputy Secretary and General Counsel
California Natural Resources Agency
1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 653-5656
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